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Staffing Update

Parent/Carer Meetings
Thank you to all those parents/carers who
took the opportunity to attent parent/carer
meetings. We hope you found them useful
and enjoyed looking at some of your child's
fabulous work.

Never post or trade personal pictures
Never reveal personal information, such as
address, phone number, or school name or
location
Use only a screen name and don't share
passwords (other than with parents)
Never agree to get together in person with
anyone met online without parent approval
and/or supervision.

Although we regularly talk to the children about
ways in which to keep safe when using the internet
we would appreciate you supporting this work by
reinforcing the following with your child:-

Parents/carers of the  classes not effected by
the NEU strike have  been messaged via dojo
on the individual class story. Please 
check your child's class dojo.
Thank you for your patience 
and understanding.

In just about every survey we do 
with the children their main wish 
is to have a swimming pool on 
site! We have managed to 
procure a temporary swimming 
pool on site for three weeks in May. The pool will be
constructed on site under a secure marquee. The
company provide a lifeguard and swimming instructor.
Swimming lessons will begin from May 9th. The priority
will be Year 5 and Year 6 children, though we will try and
provide opportunities to swim for as many children as
possible.
 

Up to Date Contacts and Phone
Numbers 
We would really appreciate your
cooperation in ensuring that your 
child's emergency contacts and 
phone numbers are up to date. 
There have been a number of occasions
recently  where mobile phone numbers
have not been operational. Thank you for
your support with this.

REMINDER - Year 2 and Year 6 SATs
Year 2 children will be doing the standard
assessment tests during the first three weeks in
May.
Year 6 children will sit the external SAT tests on May
9th, 10th, 11th and 12th.
If your child is in Year 2 or Year 6 they need to
attend school every day of the testing period. If you
wish to access free resources to support your child
cut and paste the following link in your internet
browser -  https://www.theschoolrun.com/
changes-ks2-sats-2023-what-parents-need-
know

Welcome back!

At half term we said  goodbye to one of our
most experienced teaching assistants, Jo
Johnson. We were very sad to see her go as
she has been an invaluable member of the
Liscard team. We wish her luck in her new
career as a bus driver.
Mrs Kophamel has started her maternity leave
and we welcomed back Mrs Joynson who will
be working in 2CJ for the rest of this academic
year.

Internet Safety



Foundation 2

Celebrating Great Experiences This Week

The children have been practising their
observational drawing skills. Paint was used to
create the winter sky at dusk. The children then
used charcoal to draw trees. Fabulous!

In Design Technology the children have been
exploring the different food groups and learning
all about the foods that we should be eating so
that we have a balanced diet.
The children sampled different food
combinations.

The Virtual Reality (VR) headsets took Year 4
to Egypt. The children were able to virtually
visit an Egyptian tomb, a temple and the
Pyramids of Giza!

Year 4

Year 2 Year 6
The children have started their Faith
Bebbington inspired art project - creating
words of positivity. Faith worked with the
children at the beginning of term to
produce  3 dimensional modelling using
newspaper, wire and tape.





The latest guide from the National Online Safety below
provides support and guidance for parents/carers about
artificial intelligence solutions.




Well done to the following children
who have consistently followed the
school rules of being kind, working
hard and never giving up.

Let’s see which classes have the 
 highest attendance this week!






Attendance
Well done to Mrs Lakelin's class  who were 
winners in the attendance chart for Key Stage 1.
Congratulations to Miss O'Hare's, Miss Scroggie's and Mrs
Swaby's class who were the joint winners of the
attendance trophy for Key Stage 2 with 100% attendance.  
Mrs Pinnington's class had the highest attendance across
Foundation 2 for the second week running. 
The overall attendance this week is 94.92%
There were thirteen classes that had attendance above
the national average. Seventeen classes improved their
attendance from last week. 

Mrs. Sue Talbot
Headteacher
B.Ed(Hons) M.Ed NPQH LPQSH

School Lunches

National Online Safety

March 2nd 2023              World Book Day
Thursday 16th March   Show Some Love Sale
Monday 20th March – Friday 24th March –
Neurodiversity Week
Friday 31st March        School Closes for Spring Break
Monday 17th April       School Opens
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 13th May – KS2 SATs

Diary Dates




